
 

 
 

Annual General Meeting Invitation 
Thursday 21st March 2024 at 6.00pm, Euston, London 

 
Please note that this meeting is at a different venue 
 from recent years, still very close to Euston station 

 so easily accessible by public transport.  
 
  
We are inviting all members to our annual members meeting where you can hear 
reports of the 2022-23 financial year and learn about our plans for years to come.  
 
I hope you can come along to the AGM. We provide a good buffet supper and drinks 
after the meeting. To enable us to arrange adequate catering we do need members 
to book their place in advance 
 
If you wish to attend, please book your place using your membership number and 
contacting us and we will send you further details about the new venue: 
 

• rsvp@credit-union.coop        (quote your membership number) 
 

• 0207 561 1786                         (quote your membership number) 
 
AGM papers can be found on the About / Annual Report section of our website. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Helen Baron 
 
Helen Baron 
Volunteer & President of the Board of Directors. 
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